
A Child Protection Rapid 
Review (CPRR) Survey 

 
Will you help us with our 

work? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
We are a team of inspectors from 
Care Inspectorate Wales (CIW) 
looking at how children are helped to 
be safe in the area where you live. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

We want to hear your views about 
how well professionals like social 
workers, teachers, school nurses and 
police (for example) are helping you 
and keeping children and young 
people safe.  

 

 

 

 
Please complete our online survey. It 
should only take you 10 minutes to 
complete. If you need assistance 
completing the survey, please ask a 
person you trust to help. 
 

 

 

 

 
Not if you don’t want to. We do want 
to hear your views but it’s up to you 
whether you do this survey. 

 

 

 

 
 
What you tell us in the survey is 
private. You do not need to provide 
your name or any personal details. 

For more about how we use 
information about you, please see 
our Privacy Notice at: 
https://careinspectorate.wales/how-
we-use-your-information 

 
 
 
 
Write to us: 
Care Inspectorate Wales 
Welsh Government Offices 
Sarn Mynach 
Llandudno Junction 
Conwy LL31 9RZ 
 
Call us on the phone:   
0300 7900 126 
Send us an email:  
CIWLocalAuthority@gov.wales  
Visit our website: 
https://careinspectorate.wales    
 
Thank you for helping us. 

Who are we? What will I be asked to do? 

Do I have to take part? 

What will we do with the 
things you say in the 

survey? 

What if I want to complain 
about CIW? 

This leaflet tells you what the 
CPRR survey is all about. 

It also tells you why we want to 
hear your views and the sort of 

things we may ask you. 

Why have I been asked to 
take part? 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/PlantChild/
https://careinspectorate.wales/how-we-use-your-information
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